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STATE OF TENNESSEE

Office of the Attorney General

HERBERT H. SLATERY Il}
ATTORNEY GENERAL AND REPORTER

P.O. BOX 20207, NASHVILLE, TN 37202
TELEPHONE (615)741-3491
FACSIMILE (615)741-2009

December 18, 2019

Chairperson Robin L. Morrison

c/o Ms. Tory Lawless, Docket Manager
Tennessee Public Utility Commission
600 Deaderick Street, 4™ Floor
Nashville, Tennessee 37242-0001

In RE: Notice of Intent to Serve Daventry Subdivision Phase 2, TPUC Docket No. 97-
01393.

Dear Chairperson Morrison:

The Consumer Advocate Unit in the Financial Division of the Tennessee Attorney
General’s Office (Consumer Advocate) has reviewed Tennessee Wastewater Systems, Inc.’s
Notice of Intent to Serve Daventry Subdivision Phase 2 filed on October 23, 2019 and subsequent
Clarification Letter filed on November 20, 2019. In its Clarification Letter, Tennessee Wastewater
Systems, Inc. explains that Phase 2 of the Daventry development is contiguous on two sides by its
authorized service areas and states its belief that the extension of service to Phase 2 of the Daventry
development falls within the provisions of Tenn. Code Ann. § 65-4-201(a).

The Consumer Advocate respectfully expresses its intent not to intervene in this
proceeding. The Consumer Advocate’s opinion or expression of intent may not be used for any
purpose other than the expression of intent not to intervene as stated herein.

The Consumer Advocate requests that this letter be filed in this Docket.

Sincerely,

Mosse B achewehd

Karen H. Stachowski
Assistant Attorney General

cc: Jeff Risden, Esq.





